
 

Trustee Website Committee  

Purpose: 

1) - To oversee the Trustee website. 
2) - To periodically review all websites that infer or imply membership or representation of the Fellowship or 
Corporation of Gamblers Anonymous, and evaluate the websites for compliance with approved Local Area 
Website Guidelines. Trustees and area trusted servants will be made aware of any deficiencies that need to be 
corrected. Websites from outside entities are not included. 
3) - To review new designs, features, enhancements and any other changes that would be demonstrated to the 
Board of Trustees for approval and deployment to any website approved by the Board of Trustees. 

 
Board of Trustees Chair Liaison: Andy R. 
Chairman of the Committee: Jane L. - Area 3A 
Use this email address to contact the Chair of this committee trustee.site.admin@trusteewebsite.com 

 
Committee members are listed below, as of 8/25/17 

Name Area 

Jane L. 3A 

Joe B. 15 

Mike R. 6A 

Mitch L. 15 

Steve P. 6B 

Steve T. 14 

Trustee Website Committee Monthly Report – August 2017 

David M. who created the Trustee Website and devoted many years and hours of service to support the site, 

decided to step down as Chair of the Website Committee.  The news of his departure has left a huge void.  

Thank you David for you vision, wisdom, devotion and service to the Fellowship, you will be missed! 

Since the news of David's departure the committee has been busy ensuring the site continues to run smoothly 

and is updated, as the demands on the site increase with the approaching Trustee Meeting in Ontario. The site 

was moved to a new server account, new email aliases were set up, the content on the site was updated and 

site issues were identified and resolved or are in progress of being fixed.  The committee apologizes if anyone 

encountered any issues with the website during the month.   

The current website was built several years ago and the support life of the coding will reach its end late next 

year.  The committee has started discussions on replacing the existing site as it is becoming more apparent it 

is needed.   

The committee added two agenda items for the Ontario Trustee Meeting to discuss funding to support the 

website and to use outside resources if needed. 

We are looking for new committee members with experience developing websites.  If you know someone who 

may be interested, please ask them to contact me at the email address listed in this update. 

Jane L. Chair  
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